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Letter No. 79-3To: All County Welfare Directors 

OBSOLETED LETTERS TO ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

In August 1978 the Eligibility Branch began numbering letters sent to all 
county welfare directors to facilitate filing and reference. Letter 78-1 
stated that a letter would be issued every six months to indicate the letters 
that have been obsoleted in that period. This is the first such letter. 

The following letters to all county welfare directors are obsolete: 

1. Letter No. 78-2, "TITLE II DISREGARD" MEDI-CAL ELIGIBILITY. The in
formation contained in this letter now appears in the procedures por
tion of the Medi-Cal Eligibility Manual. 

-

-

-

-

2. Letter No. 78-4, MEDI-CAL CARD PRODUCTION — SEPTEMBER MONTH OF ELIGI
BILITY. The information contained in this letter was applicable only 
to the month of September 1978. 

3. Letter No. 78-8, MEDI-CAL CARDS -- DIALYSIS MEDI-CAL PROGRAM. The in
formation in this letter now appears in the procedures portion of the 
Medi-Cal Eligibility Manual. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, contact your Medi-Cal 
field representative at (916) 445-1912. 

Sincerely, 

Original signed by 

Barbara V. Carr for 
Doris Z. Soderberg, Chief 
Eligibility Branchcc: Medi-Cal Liaisons 

Medi-Cal Field Representatives


